Breath Prayer: Lord, help me do more than profess my faith; help me live it.

Please quiet voices, hearts and cell phones in preparation for worship.

tWelcome - Psalm 25:1-9
Prelude “My Faith Looks Up to Thee”
Call To Worship “I've Come to Tell”
*Hymn #229 “All Praise to Thee”
Philippians 2:1-13
*Hymn #485 “Stand up, Stand Up for Jesus”
Offertory “To Walk in Faith”
*Doxology #253
Anthem “For the Autumn Sky”
Sermon “Who Are You?” Matthew 21:28-32
*Hymn #531 “Redeemed”
tBenediction #648 “Go With God”

*If you are able, please stand.

tPlease remain seated.

If you are interested in joining Kilmarnock Baptist Church or making a public
profession of faith, you may come forward during the final hymn.

Today’s flowers are given by Naomi and George Urban in memory of their parents, Robbie and
Emily Potter and Gretchen Urban.

A Message from Doris Christopher: Thank you to my friends for their prayers, cards, visits and
food during my illness. I am doing so much better and hope to come back to church soon. May
God bless you all!

Pastors will be converging on the grounds of KBC on October 1 for a “Ministering to Ministers”
workshop. Please pray for God to encourage and revitalize their hearts!

Wow! It's already time to start thinking about Operation Christmas Child! National Collection
Week is November 17-24; only 7 weeks away! Remember do not include used or damaged
items; war related items such as toy guns, knives or military figures; seeds; chocolate or food;
out-of-date hard candy; liquids or lotions; medications or vitamins; breakable items such as snow
globes or glass containers; aerosol cans. Do fill your boxes with toys, school supplies, clothes,
and non-liquid hygiene items such as toothbrushes, bar soap, washcloths, combs, etc. but no
toothpaste. If you want to participate but can't shop, please designate OCC shopping on check
memo line. The donation deadline is October 19.

The annual Claybrook/Dunaway group meeting will be at 10:30, October 7, at Smithland
Baptist Church in Heathsville. Lynnie McCrobie will be our speaker. The ladies of Smithland will
provide beverages and dessert, so bring a sandwich. If you would like to carpool, meet at KBC at
9:30. All are welcome!

The ladies of our WMU would like to invite everyone to their next regular meeting. The
program will be very different from the usual program. It will center around a CD by The
Cathedral Quartet which, musically, will lead us through a Christian’s life journey. Come share
with us and hear some really great music on October 8 at 10:30am in Beane Hall.

On October 11 at 9am, join us for an “Apostle Build” as we serve alongside Calvary Baptist in
building a home for a local family through Habitat for Humanity. Habitat will provide lunch, but
we need a count! Please RSVP to church office by October 8!

Our annual Pastor Appreciation Day will be Sunday, October 12. There will be a potluck lunch
immediately after the 11am service in the fellowship hall. Fried chicken, drinks, and dessert will
be provided. Please bring a side dish of your choice. There will be a basket for cards. Please join
us as we celebrate the Tennant Family's 5th year with us!

Please Lift Up In Prayer... Marge Arnold (former member), Toi Beane, Lynn Bowles, Doris
Christopher, Phyllis Cook, Elisa Enders, Ida Gallimore, Steve Gallimore, Robert Gibson, E.W.
Haynie, Ken Holloway, Mel Holmes, Betty Jones, Roger Klein, Elizabeth McGill, Helen Quillan,
Ralph Ransone, Courtney Reisner, Warren and Augusta Sellew; Robbie, Joel and Nathan Spiers;
Joan Thomas, Brenda Watson, Sam & Gladys Watson, Mary Webb



+

We are so close! There are 5 vacancies to be filled in the below-
mentioned committees by October 1! There is also a need for
volunteers to help take care of our littlest ones in the nursery on
Sunday mornings. If you feel God calling you to serve in any of these
capacities, please contact the chairperson by October 1!

Committee Need Chairperson
Building and Grounds 2 people Danny Tobin
Family Fellowship 2 people Fannie Clingan
Remembrance 1 person Margaret Ransone
Sunday Nursery 4 people Melanie Tennant

This Week at KBC...

Today: 9am Worship; 9:45am Sunday School; 11am Worship;

5pm Alanon Book Study
Monday: 7pm Boy Scout Troop 242

Tuesday: 4pm Alanon

Wednesday: 9:30am Ministering to Ministers Workshop; 9:45am Ladies’ Bible
Study; 5:30pm Prayer Meeting; 6pm WOW; 7:15pm Choir Practice

Thursday: 8pm Alanon

Serving in Worship Today...
Deacon of the Week: Nancy Wetherington Nursery Worker: Carlie Gill
Radio Room: Gerald Abbott, Oliver Crane, Don Headley and Troy Pouchot

Church Info...

65 East Church Street (P.0. Box 99)

Kilmarnock, VA 22482
(804) 435-1703

www.kilmarnockbaptist.org
info@kilmarnockbaptist.org

Office Hours:

M-Th 8:30am-1:30pm; Friday 8:30am-12:30pm

Attendance on 9/21/14

21 @ 9am, 54 @ 11am

Budget giving on 9/21/14 $1,582.00

Budget Requirement
Difference (-)

$3,988.00
$2,406.00

Kilmarnock Baptist Church

16" Sunday After Pentecost
September 28, 2014

Matthew Tennant, Pastor
Carolyn Williams, Associate Pastor
Robbie Spiers, Music Director
Audrey Davis, Ministry Assistant
Mary Ann Crane, Organist
Lori Eanes, Pianist



